
From: Uta Grothkopf <esolib@eso.org>
Subject: 

Date: December 20, 2005 2:27:15 PM GMT+01:00

Dear XXX,
 
We are sorry to inform you that your LISA V poster
 
    [title of submission]
 
could not be accepted. Due to the large number of submissions, organizers were unable 
to accommodate all contributed papers and posters.
 
We send you best wishes and hope to meet you at LISA V or another future conference.

Sincererly yours,

Uta Grothkopf & Christina Birdie
on behalf of the LISA V Scientific Organizing Committee


